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PITTSFIELD, MASSACHUSETTS.
PHONE 413-499-1531

March 13th

Dear Mr. Geary:

Thanks for your letter notifying us that you received
WGRG on Friday, March 9th. This will confirm that what
you heard was indeed what we were broadcaating at that
time. We hope you enjoyved it.

Enclosed is our coverage map, which as you can see, doesn't
quite include Walnutport, Pa.
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